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SB 3501 is not the direction for Oregon.  

This is terrible public policy that will only encourage more homelessness and chaos.  

This bill is a flawed and misguided approach to reducing to the problems of the 

homeless.  

No home owner, no business owner, no traveler/tourist wants to have tents and 

camping with filth and human waste littering public parks, private businesses or near 

private homes. 

    

NO for SB3501! 


